
All,


HURRICANE WATCH

The National Hurricane Center and Sarasota County have alerted 
us that our area, including Englewood, is now under a 
hurricane watch. The prediction continues to be that the storm 
will pass to the north of us, but it behooves us to continue 
preparations.


HRT MEETING- Monday, Aug. 28th, 10:30 a.m. at the River Club.

I think that it is appropriate to meet briefly tomorrow at which 
time we can review the procedure should we be called out.


In the meantime, please refer to the written materials that you 
received at the training located in the green folder passed out at 
the meeting.


ARE YOU AVAILABLE TO SERVE IF CALLED OUT?


Please respond as soon as possible to let me know if you will:


 (a) be able to attend the meeting tomorrow morning (10:30 a.m.)

(b) be available to serve if called up.


You can email or text me back: at 615-481-9761.


Thank you,

Mary 


